
P1 – P3 return to school. 
 

All pupils in Primary 1, Primary 1 / 2, Primary 2 and Primary 3 are due to return to school on 

Monday 8th March.  For St Brigid’s that will be 109 children, plus Key Worker Children.  

Therefore, there we will return to staggered drop-off and collection times: 

 

Surname A – L   08.55 

Surname M – O  09.05 

Surname P – Y   09.15 

 

You must follow social distancing rules and wear a mask, you should not linger or loiter at 

the school gates. 

 Ensure anyone with COVID-19 symptoms does not attend school 

 Wash hands thoroughly and more often than usual to prepare your child for 

returning to school 

 Promote respiratory hygiene using the ‘catch it, bin it, kill it’ approach 

 Minimise contact and maintain social distancing when possible – stay in your family 

bubble, no playdates or meeting up with others (even outdoors). 

The health of children and adults who are immune-suppressed depends on you not sending 

your child into school if they are unwell.  Please be wary and kind. 

 

Our school cook, Ms Donna Marron, and her team will be providing school meals.  A menu 

will be posted on the website on Friday 5th March.  School meals cost £2.60 and this must be 

put in an envelope with the child’s name, paid daily.  Staff cannot accept payment for a 

week in advance, nor can they provide change. 

 

School is closed on Wednesday 17th March for St Patrick’s Day. 

Our Easter Vacation is from Thursday 1st April – Friday 9th April inclusive.  Term 3 begins on 

Monday 12th April. 



The school photographer, C S Moments, is scheduled to be in school (Coronavirus 

restrictions permitting) on Monday 12th and Tuesday 13th April. It is planned that only 

individual photographs will be taken, however, if you wish your children to have a family 

photograph taken, please telephone the school office by Friday 26th March so that this can 

be arranged. 

 

Thank you for your support and co-operation at this difficult time. 

 

Yours faithfully. 

 

 

Mary O Kane 


